
 

      
Autumn 2018 

Hello! 
Welcome to the latest edition of our club newsletter.  

The after school club gives your child the opportunity to 

participate in many fun activities at school while spending 

time with their friends.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

   

 

 

We know the children enjoy the snow, but sometimes 

weather conditions mean that the school has to close, just 

to remind you that if the school is closed the club will also 

be closed.   
 

  

REMINDER…….Please can 

you make sure all clothing is 

named.   

We cannot always guess 

which childs’ coat, hat, 

jumper etc. we have, and can 

only easily return home 

named items.   

Thank you 

 

 

 

BUDGET- The costs of running the club continue to provide 

challenges, the big cost to the club and its best asset is staff. 

We will always have a suitable number of staff, providing a safe 

and fun space for all the children and young people attending.    



 

Photos 

    
   Friends                             Football  

            
                      Food                                  Fun 

 

 

  

We would like to wish you all a very 

merry Christmas and a happy 2019. 
& 

Club starts again on Monday 7th January 2019 
 

 

To contact The After School Club please call or 

text the number below-  

07505711552 
 

OR 

 

EMAIL- DGodfrey@highfield.cambs.sch.uk 


